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RE SAME SEX MARRIAGE

This letter is to object to any consideration being given to changing the terms
of marriage to include same sex marriage.

I am wondering how much time and money the government is planning to invest in
assessing and re-assessing this issue.

Throughout time marriage has been between man and woman. Each bringing something
essential to the relationship between the couple and to the children they
produce. Also the fact that they can physically produce the children is another
significant factor missing with same sex couples.

I hope you can swiftly deal with this proposed change in legislation, recognize
the essential nature of marriage including both sexes and let us all move on.

Yours sincerely,

Liz Penny



